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UBA Uganda

Dear Esteemed Customers,

This is to notify you that all our branches and offices will be 
closed on 15th and 18th, April 2022 to observe the Good 
Friday and Easter Monday Holiday.

Our branches will be operational on Saturday 16th, April 
2022 from 9:00am - 2:00pm.

We encourage you to continue using our alternative 
channels. 

Thank you for banking with UBA.


